
By joining the Friends of Henfield Museum you consent to our use of your personal details (name, address, phone & email) under 

the provisions of the General Data Protection Act (2018). Details are used to communicate to you our activities, are securely 

stored and accessible only to committee members. 

 
c/o Henfield Parish Council, Coopers Way, Henfield, BN5 9DB 

friendsofhenfieldmuseum@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
Data Protection Consent Form 

Friends of Henfield Museum 
 

 

 
As an organisation, by law we must comply with the General Data Protection 

Regulation effective from May 2018.  
 
You give your consent for us to keep your basic membership details which 

include name, postal and email addresses and phone number, in order to 
contact you and send you newsletters. This information will be seen and used 
by committee members only. This is under the 'consent' lawful basis of the 

General Data Protection Regulation 2018. 
 

We will not share your contact information with others. Any email sent to the 

whole membership will be via a blind copy and hence will not release your 
personal details to other members. We will only use your details to send 
information about the Friends’ news and events or when a committee member 

wishes to contact you directly. 
 

We will keep this information as long as you are a member, or until you ask us 
to no longer keep it. 
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